
October 26, 2022 

TUCKAHOE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

Village Hall – 7:00 p.m. 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Jennie Steinhagen  Chairperson 

  Josh Gaccione   Member 

  Ladislao Castellanos  Member 

Also in Attendance: 

  Gary Gjertsen   Village Attorney 

 

Chairperson Steinhagen announced the meeting’s agenda as follows:  

Item #1 - Map of Tuckahoe’s historic markers  

Item #2 - 101 Main Street, aka “The Washington Hotel/Samuel Fee House” 

 

Item #1 Map of Tuckahoe’s historic markers 

Chairperson Steinhagen presents the Commission’s map of local landmarks 

Member Gaccione asked members of the public to identify and inform the Commission of 

any places, monuments, plaques, or structures of historic significance that are not on the 

Commission’s map.  

 

Item #2 101 Main Street, aka “The Washington Hotel/Samuel Fee House” 

Chairperson Steinhagen noted the long history of the building located at 101 Main Street 

and called on members of the public who have additional information related to the 

structure to contact the Commission or come to a future public meeting.  

Chairperson Steinhagen stated that a meeting would be held in November; the date is still 

to be determined.  



There being no further comments from the public or business before the Commission, upon 

motion duly made, seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned.  

 


